
Please join us in welcoming the newest
addition to our Robins Family team. We are
excited to have Dobbie Gordon join us as
the new Community Manager. Dobbie
served 24- years in the Air Force and even
called Robins Air Force Base home during
his career. He has 10 years privatized
housing experience and a wealth of
knowledge to bring to our team. 
 

Town Hall Meeting
for All Active Duty
Community Director Kimberly
Danjou and Base Leadership will be
holding a Town Hall Meeting
on 28 February at the Base Theater
from -1700-1900.

First Shirt Cash
CD.Kimberly Danjou
S.D.O Eric Skeeter

  
On February 2, 2018 Hunt provided 300 Hot Dogs to our Airment living
in the dorms. This was accomplished with the help of Dorm Leaders TSgt.
Bratton, TSgt. Smith and All of the support from our First Shirts.. We were
happy to give back and look forwards to next time.

 300 Hot Dogs served to 300
Hungry Airmen

Dates to Remember
2.14 Keep a look out for a
Special Valentine   
 2.28 SPECIAL EVENT
Town Hall Meeting for  
All Active Duty
Please visit our Facebook
Page for upComing Events
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